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From: Voices For LAPD < >
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 3:48 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: Public Comment 06/18/24

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

LAPD BOPC, Chief Choi, LAPD, and Mayor Bass,  
 
When something is done correctly, a job well done must be conveyed.  In the top of LAPD’s website 
LAPDONLINE.ORG, it reads “Fathers Day 2024” and has a great video attached to it.  
https://youtu.be/cPJm2MV_anY?si=JQvwZyXxvkvOluwg 
 
This is a major improvement from the previous message about Pride.  
 
In a world where the evil is trying to destroy the Nuclear Family, LAPD has done an excellent job 
highlighting family values and having a father in a child’s life.  
God Bless all the Fathers and Mothers.  
God Bless the LAPD 
 
Respectfully, 
Philip Tabbi 



2

From: Los Angeles Citizen < >
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 3:13 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: BOPC public comment

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

LAPD BOPC, Chief Choi, the LAPD and all citizens,  
 
 Pride cometh before the fall and how the once great LAPD continues to fall. Two weeks ago we, the 
people, were subjected to item 5A on the agenda, a "LGBTQ+" presentation. Then last meeting Chief 
Choi had to inform us that he had marched in a "Pride" parade. This city is in a crisis of crime and yet 
valuable resources and time are being wasted on promoting a progressive pride homosexualist agenda? 
This is the pride of sin manifesting itself as we, the people continue to suffer public disorder and the rise 
of criminal behavior! 
 
 A member of the public attempted to read scripture from Romans in response to the pride agenda and 
his time was terminated by Police Commission President Erroll Southers. That was a clear violation of his 
freedom of speech and an act of hubris by Southers that was anti-God and anti-Christian. Once again the 
Police Commission demonstrates that certain groups are recognized and approved and others are not. 
 
 On the subject of communication has anyone notice that the Community Input survey on the qualities of 
the Chief of Police is expired and has been since 6/7/24? Additionally the survey was only provided in 
English, Spanish, Chinese, Tagalog, and presumably Armenian. Why were those languages selected for 
representation and not others? Where are the links for Korean, Japanese, Thai, and all the other 
languages spoken in our cities? Again, certain identities and communities are recognized and others are 
not. This is discrimination and intolerable!  
 
 The LAPD BOPC is supposed to be the voice of the public in police affairs. What were the results of the 
surveys in numbers and percentages?  
 
 Its time for the LAPD to stop celebrating pride and with humility start protecting and serving All People 
professionally and respectfully. Thank you to the officers who protect and serve and do the job the right 
way!  
 
 For the BOPC I suggest you read the Book of Proverbs and take a dose of humility and start listening to 
and representing the common good with common sense! 
 
Respectfully  
Steve Reilly  


